Hub-Deception Bay meeting 26th October 2011.
 Outcomes.
1. QYIL to arrange a meeting with David Murphy of DEEWR to discuss community mapping
 Hi David, I have just returned from a meeting with the leaders of the Deception Bay community organisations and they are very keen to meet with you and provide you with the results of their community mapping to date , and share other data that DEEWR may have, as per our discussion this morning.
I am suggesting a meeting at our office sometime soon, where Trish Ferrier, and two other community representatives and yourself could discuss how a community partnership might look and what benefits would come from it Please let me know how you are situated for the first week in November, or a later date if that suits.
2. Jennie to supply Bronwyn with a list of programs running at the Deception Bay  CYP
3. Tom invite Trish and team to meeting with Boral on 22 Nov ;
 Hi Trish, Please note that the meeting with Boral is on the 22nd of November (not the 2nd), but you can see how I became confused! If you would like to be at the QYIL office at approx 10.45am, Sandra and I will have gone over my understanding of your ideas for Indistry sponsorship, and then you and your team can tell the story as you see it.


